
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

My name is Karen Liu, and I am the Teacher in Charge of the Botany Campus Senior Music Programme as well as the 
Coordinator of the Itinerant Music Programme at both the Botany and Golflands Campuses. 

As I step into this new role, I am excited about the opportunities ahead and the potential to build a thriving and 
dynamic Music Department in both curricular and co-curricular at Elim Christian College. The Itinerant Music 
Programme will play a vital role in this vision, and I look forward to working with you and your child on this journey. 

Music Tuition Confirmation 
Thank you for completing the online enrolment form. We are pleased to confirm that your child’s music tuition has 
been secured. Music Lessons will commence in Week 4, Term 1 (from 24 February) 
All parents/guardians and students must read and agree to the 2025 Terms and Conditions, which outline all 
essential details about Music Tuition at Elim Christian College. 

Timetables 
Below are the electronic copies of the lesson timetables. Some instruments have multiple tutors, so you can quickly 
find your child’s schedule by pressing ⌘ (Command) + F (on Mac) or Ctrl + F (on Windows). 

Violin – Frankie Lin 
Drum – Kevin Kuo 
Guitar – Mark Bulos 
GC Vocals- Mary Newland 

Piano – Mary Newland 
Piano – Joanne Klein 
Woodwinds – Charlotte Barrand 
BC Vocals/Bass – Beth Britten (she will be in touch directly regarding the Term 1 timetable). 

Please note: Timetables may be adjusted during the first few weeks, so we encourage you to check for updates 
regularly. 

Payment Information 
To set up your payment, please read the Terms and Conditions, where you will find payment method details under 
the Payment section. Payments will soon be available on the Parent Portal on KAMAR. If you set up a direct debit last 
year, it will continue to be processed as usual. The first payment must have been received by Thursday 20 February 
for lessons to commence. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email itinerantmusic@elim.school.nz 

Looking forward to a fantastic year of music ahead!  

Ngā mihi, 

Karen Liu 

Itinerant Music Programme Coordinator 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Fiq_iGdQ9haXDqS5LhSJ1ZvH1yFZcC6upvEXZhVKGSI/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1T3EzbiFC9DrAfaxxwn9_CaU5le2MAxpQFar6Ur19UrA/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ym0fQW5nwSo6Ax9hRzdxdxoqXgAt792qmEO9XKQRqLg/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fyKhBfsGfdaJ811KYKZg1AzBRoYatDBxAbkKn0XhxvI/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1qLhzuJQnwZunYEFNG1RGezFNPnOiU1rmNI4FpxFxqTc/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TAo1qKDEDsgzL0HFl7Msm0hVZtYj_Uy1RiqiF0YZHrI/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1KAOQ55IhyZM2k8-oOfnJRQZ2VGwOvMrvJQKlXhxBTqA/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eHhAi7POsJkzVMiB8Usbqe8zOWyWgWkysaCyM_5eLTA/edit?tab=t.0
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